
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:56:57 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 8:01 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Mishal Husain

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I request the OEB to not allow Milton Hydro a rate increase at this time.
Between the soaring inflation and rising cost of living, most families are struggling to put food on the table and the
last thing they need is the cost of electricity to also increase.

-- Attachment --




